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Club Information

President: Terry Gilliland

Vice President: Ted Flemming
Secretary: Wayne Barrett
Treasurer: Tom Withem
Safety Officer: Butch Clark
Field Marshall: Keith Herold

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic
Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don
Bourdon

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

We are still in need of volunteers for the
speed rally. Please contact Terry by phone
or e-mail if you would like to volunteer for
any of the things mentioned in the body of
the newsletter. 828-234-7910
pizzaman@charter.net

NEXT MEETING
Our next club meeting is
Tuesday, April 18th at 7:00PM
at the CAM flying site,
1200 Drag Strip Rd., Hudson, NC.

Typical Meeting Agenda

Welcome
Approve Agenda
New member applications
Reports
o Field Officer
o Safety Officer
o Intro Pilots report
o Treasurer’s report
Old Business
New Business
Auction / Show & Tell
Q&A



March’s Meeting Minutes

Treasurer report - $3,611 and 124 paid
members for 2017.

Field report - looks good.
Safety — A-Ok - Butch

Intro pilots — No new intro pilots, but Dave is
flying very well.

Meeting activities - Chris has planned for us to
come early to the meeting and fly planes!

Old business —Jeff Dobbins got two quotes for
hauling gravel, both were $100 per load. With
80 tons, we will need 6 loads. We voted to
appropriate $1720.00 for the gravel; 80 tons at
S$14/ton and 6 truckloads at $100 / per load.

Old business — Bob brought up rolling the grass
runway to smoothen it up some. He is checking
on rental availability and may contact Tom for
payment when the rental is sorted out.

New business — Will Knight is ready to put in the
heli pad, we voted in favor of. We can all look
forward to having a nice pad to launch and land
helicopters and multirotors.

New business — | (Wayne) have volunteered to
do handle the “meet-n—greet” for the speed
rally. 1 will be handling the pilot sign-ups, taking
the $5 landing fee, as well as collecting for the
50/50 raffle and Flyzone Switch raffle.

We still need volunteers to help line up pilots or
keep a pilot on deck and keep the flight line
maintained. We still need someone to record
times, someone to help with parking, and
several people to cook and handle food. We
prefer the best and brightest among us for food
preparation; so if you are asked to help with
food please remember we are only asking you
because you are the best and brightest!

New business — Bob asked if we could get the
club trainer out to the field for the speed rally

for some spectator participation during lunch.
We all agreed that is a great idea.

New business — Terry asked if we wanted to
have food at the fun fly/swap meet. We, of
course, voted yes. Terry is bringing his grill and
some hotdogs and condiments.

For our meeting activity, we flew planes. Most
planes came back in one piece!



